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Timo Rehbock, a partner in the Chicago office of Barnes & Thornburg, is
quoted in the article, “The Nein to Five: U.S. Companies Doing Business
in Germany,” that appeared in the March/April 2013 issue of Global Trade.
The article can be accessed online here.

http://epagepub.com/publication/?i=150350

